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Moving

forward with the
Global Encyclopedia of Ramayana

U Time

25" September 2021 at 06.30 pm IST.

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are happy to inform you that Ayodhya
Research Institute is going to organise a webinar on
“Moving forward with the Global Encyclopedia of
Ramayana,” on 25 September, 2021 from 6:30 pm (IST).
The link of the meeting will be sent to you upon your
confirmation of joining. Please confirm your participation
to us viaemail (globalencyclopediaramayan@gmail.com).

As we are aware, the Ayodhya Research
Institute had started this project and key stakeholders
include you, our esteemed scholars and researchers in
India and the diaspora, the Ministry of Culture of the
Government of India and the Ministry of Culture,
Government of Uttar Pradesh. Despite the unavoidable
delays experienced, we are hopeful that you are still in the
same spirit, as we are, to see this project to excel as
planned.

Regards,

Dr Lavkush Dwivedi

Director,

Ayodhya Research Institute,

Dept.of Culture, Govt.of Uttar Pradesh,
Lucknow,U.P. (India)



